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JUNE 2018 RESULTS – LAKE JUNE-IN-WINTER
TOUGH & TOUGHER!
I can only say we have had better tournaments.
First Place went to Steve Coleman & Jason Brewer with 14.29 lbs, and they won by four pounds difference.  This team really worked hard for this win, and really deserve it.
Coming in Second Place were Randy & William Flowers with 10.57 lbs.  This team ended up doing what everyone else wanted to do, but could not.  They caught a nice 5.64 lber for First Place Big Bass, and that is just what they needed.
Third Place went to Dell & Jason Danes, with a total of 10.03 lbs.  This was a close one, as they got beat out of Second by just half a pound!  Good job, guys!
Speaking of close, Second Place Big Bass went to Austin Spurlock & Howie Matthews with another five pounder – 5.23 lbs to be exact!
I don’t think this lake was very popular, and certainly not worth the distance to get there.  We might want to consider some other lake for next year.
Our next tournament will be on Lake Clinch in Frostproof on July 22nd, 2018.   We will launch from  County Ramp, and will be fishing from Safe Light ‘til 2 p.m.  
See you there!
RON
Don’t forget to visit our website, www.lakewalespoboys.com and give us your input.
Please take note of all the other events in the near future on our “Upcoming Tournament” page on our website. 
Our sponsors for 2018-2019 to date are:    
Subway Sandwich shops, Patton Tire, Bridgemasters, Grape Hammock, Bite Wave Outdoor Apparel, by E. P. Designs, Paye’s Trailer Sales, Action Signs, BG Products, McGuire Kia, ILE Yacht Club, Big Bass Bait & Tackle      

2018-19 Club Officers & Contact Info:
President  – Austin Spurlock

mobile (863) 241-8021
Secretary/Treasurer – Terry Nesbitt


(863)232-6897

Tournament Directors - 
Ron Hebert  (863)632-2059)
Paul Macchia (813)924-8016
Carl Carmichael (727)463-4802 
Call if you have any questions.                  
